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August 10, 2012
The Honorable Jon Runyan
United States House of Representatives
1239 Longworth Office Building

Washington, DC 20515
Fax: 202-225-0778
Dear Rep. Runyan:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports the “Military Health Care Protection Act” (H.R. 6266) that would protect TRICARE beneficiaries from excessive and unfair TRICARE enrollment fee increases and significant increases in pharmacy co-pays for all military retirees. Military service is unlike any other occupation and your legislation recognizes that those serving more than 20 years of strenuous military service and enduring the associated sacrifices have earned their health care benefits.


Thank you for sponsoring this legislation and for your strong leadership on this important issue. The point of contact at FRA is John Davis, Director of Legislative Programs at the above phone numbers or at john@fra.org.

Sincerely,


 JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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